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Home School Liaison  

Literacy: This week in literacy we will be working on information texts. The 

children will be identifying and discussing the features of each text and how they 
are used in the text. 

Maths: This week in Maths we will be working on Fractions, year 5 will be 

working on adding and subtracting fractions and Year 6 will be working on how 

to calculate percentages of amounts. 

Creative: This week we will be focusing on where our produce comes from, we 

will be researching where our groceries come from and how we can minimise the 

travelling time; by eating local seasonal produce. 

 Music: Guitars need to be in school on Wednesday.Guitars need to be in school on Wednesday.Guitars need to be in school on Wednesday.Guitars need to be in school on Wednesday. 

PE: Indoor and Outdoor PE kits should be returned to school ready for the new 

half term. 

Spellings: We have changed the way we are going to complete our spellings for 

the next term, all children have been sent home 10 spellings to learn ready for 

the spelling test on Monday. They also need to find 5 additional words that abide 

by the same spelling rule as they are learning. All 15 spellings will also need 

sentences to go with them, to show they understand how to use the word in their 

writing.  

Year 6: Please make sure the reading comprehension paper is in school on 
Thursday, so we can go through it together and find any gaps that need filling. 
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We will continue our Yoga and Mindfulness sessions on Thursday with all 

children in the juniors. This will run for the half term and hopefully we will roll it 

out for all classes in the school. These sessions are to equip the children with 
strategies to calm them down in stressful situations in the future. 

Any questions, please come and see me after school. 

Mr Dilworth  


